
 
 
  

  IFF-2 meets in Geneva  

  

The Intergovernmental Forum of Forests will be holding its second session in Geneva (24 August-4
September), and a group of NGOs will be present throughout the meeting, interacting with
government delegates. Documentation prepared for this session, as well as on its first session and
the IPF process are available in the IFF's web page, which can be easily accessed through the WRM
web page (related sites).
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